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Dear Resident,  

 

ISG have been progressing well with the new six modern classroom building at Dosthill School.  They were appointed 
by the DfE to conclude the Project in January 2023 and the building will be completed and handed to the academy at 
the end of August ready for the pupils returning in September 2023.  

As you will see, the new classroom block is nearing completion and the landscaping works to the field to the rear of 
this is progressing well. 

 

Now that the academy have broken up for the six-week summer holiday period, ISG will be working on the 

demolition and removal of the existing timber mobiles located to the rear of the school and the area will be 

landscaped once the units are removed.   You will see that the haul road has been adjusted to allow this next phase 

of works to be completed.   

 

 

For your information and to keep you well informed, summarised below are the works which will be commencing as 
part of Phase 2 on the 26th of July 2023 and completed to conclude the overall project in October 2023. 

 
 

▪ Removal of all the required teaching materials from the old temporary mobile classrooms 
into the new classroom teaching space. 

▪ Erect hoarding to form new safe working area. 
▪ Isolate Service connections to the old classrooms. 
▪ Demolish the old temporary classrooms. 
▪ Landscaping works to the area where the classrooms have been removed, within the 

existing academy site, 
▪ Removal of the adjusted Phase 2 Haul Road to the rear of the existing playground. 

 

              When the Phase 2 works have been completed, the final Phase 3 works will commence and will include: - 

 

▪ Removal of Haul Road and hoarding up to Roseberry Road. 
▪ Landscaping works. 
▪ Removal of Gatehouse. 
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We have also planned a further resident’s drop-in session to take place on the 12th of September 2023 between 6pm 
and 7.30pm.  More details will be issued and a general reminder when the school returns in September 2023.  An 
official opening is also being planned.  Finally, please see photographs below showing progress to date: 
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Typical Classroom 1 
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Typical Classroom 2 

 

 

North Elevation 
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Field to rear of New Build (1) 
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Field to rear of New Build (2) 

 

 

 

 

Field to rear of New Build (2) 
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About the Contractor 

ISG carry out a range of works and has been trusted to deliver a diverse range of projects including refurbishments 
and fit outs, construction projects, interior and retail schemes as well as property development and energy solutions, 
across a variety of sectors.  
 
As a regional contractor with a local supply chain, employing local people and a longstanding commitment to the 
local communities in which we work, we can create positive, lasting legacies for future generations. 

We ask that you talk to your children advising them that Building Sites are dangerous places and not to play on 
them please. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me, in the event of a query. 

Regards, 

Shaun Harvey – Senior Site Manager for any enquiries regarding the project on: 

Mobile:        07946 679 960                    Email:           shaun.harvey@isgltd.com 

mailto:shaun.harvey@isgltd.com

